
SHERWOOD FOREST ESTATES 

  
Saturday – 7/21/2018 

8am to 2pm 
 
Hello neighbors, do you have some “old treasures” you would like to let go of?  
Well here is your opportunity.   
 
The second annual SFE Neighborhood Yard Sale is coming Saturday, July 21, 
2018.  Hours will be 8am to 2pm.   
Rachel Johnson and Kathie Krushinsky will be putting this yard sale event on 
this year. 
 
All SFE residents are invited to participate and are asked to register with 
Rachel or Kathie by July 14th.    All sales will be at your property and any 
funds you make are yours.   
 
We are requesting a $10 donation to help offset printing and advertising costs 
as well as balloons/streamers to be placed on your mailbox signifying you are 
participating. Any extra funds will go towards water bottle packs for our SFE 
Fire Department.  Also, if you donate, your name will be placed “in the hat” 
for a $20 drawing at the end of the sale day. 
 
We will be placing fliers at both Parks stores and several stores/shops in 
Williams.  There will be advertisements placed with Nextdoor, Williams 
newspaper, SFE Website as well as directional signs placed on the main roads. 
 
Hope you join us in this event and have fun waving goodbye to your “old 
treasures”. 

 
Please Contact:                                               
Raechel Johnson 928-279-2620   
or Kathie Krushinsky 405-919-4363 


